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TITLE:  Case 25-01 
 
 
This case has been brought to the attention of the Hawaiʻi Teacher Standards Board 
(“HTSB”) in this executive meeting to discuss the appropriate action to take on NBI 25-
08; Case No. 25-01 pursuant to Hawaiʻi Revised Statutes §92-5(a)(1), regarding this 
educator’s teaching license.  
 
In Case No. 25-01, HTSB was notified by the National Association of State Directors of 
Teacher Education and Certification (NASDTEC) that this educator had surrendered his 
license/certificate from North Carolina due to theft or fraud and had his 
license/certificate suspended from Delaware based on the original surrender of his 
license/certificate in North Carolina due to theft or fraud. The educator currently has an 
active Hawaiʻi Provisional Teaching License.   
 
The HTSB adopts the recommendations of the Executive Director in consideration of 
Case No. 25-01, which is to take appropriate disciplinary action on the educator’s 
Hawaiʻi Provisional Teaching License.    
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